STUDENT BULLETIN
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THOUGHT FOR THE DAY:

So teach us to number our days, that we may apply our hearts unto wisdom,
: --Psalm 90:12 3

NQW IS THE TIME!

-- and you do not need to be a registered voter to do it. State Senators Kent Pullen,
Dan Jolly, George Sellar, and Bob Lewis are sponsoring Senate Bill 24LL  which requires
equal consideratiaon given to creation as a viable alternative to evolution. Call the
toll free number 1-800-562-6000. State that you want to leave a message for your
senator (the list is posted in E-building) or for Senator Pullen. Also, give your

name and address in Washington state. If you are a Washington resident, please use
your home address. Your voice is important and can influence our school systems,
Please make contact this week as the bill is being considered now. See Mr. Randolph
or Mr. Gustafson for further details.

BOOKSTORE NEWS:

Graduates -- please watch our bulletin board for news about graduation announcements --
orders will be placed soon. Also, check our "Specials" on our sale table -~ different
every daye

JUNIORS:

Remember Juniors to mark your calendars. On March 8 we plan to go to Paradise for a
day in the snow. Make plans to join us.

AMS-AWS OFFICER EXCHANGE:

AMS and AWS are having an officer exchange service on VWednesday night, February 26. Be
sure and attend: Guys -- your lounge at 9:45 p.m., Girls -- Perks Lounge at 9:45 pume
Girls, please be appropriately dressed.

APPLIED MUSIC STUDENTS:

You may sign up for lesson times at the following areas: Mrs. Blewitt -- her door in
the basement of Perks Hall; Mrs. Curry -- S-16; Mr, Waggoner -- S-17. Mr. Wilson,
Mr. Liden, and Mr, Brown will contact their students.

INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL?

The make-up games that were cancelled February 13 will be played Thursday, February 27+
Standing thus far are:

Morris

D. Anderson
L. Anderson
Matson

Ryan

Bates

Welk

NORTHWEST REGICNAL TOURNAMENTS FOR NLCAA:
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Tickets may be purchased at the Administration Building for the weekend games on
Wednesday and Thursday for a savings. Students are 41.50 for all four games. Adults
$3.50 for all four games.

LOST!

A curricular tray of colored slides is missing. If anyone knows the whereabouts of
the slides, please notify the Public Relations Office immediately.

FOR SALE:

1959 English Ford, completely overhauled in August, 1974. For more information, see
Helen Finch in P-519 or call 822-9907.

SOMETHING NEW: Come to the Snack Shack for Strawberry Sundae!




